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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

 

In view of the suspension of theoretical examination 

pursuant to MARINA Advisory No. 2020-57, notice is 

hereby given that ALL examinees in NCR under 

STCW Circular Nos. 2014-08 to 13, and 2016-17 (Old 

system) with expiring theoretical examination 

records from 04 – 21 AUGUST 2020 shall be given 

an EXTENSION from 22 August 2020 until                        

08 September 2020 to complete and pass their 

respective theoretical examination. 

 

All examinees who wish to secure a schedule for 

theoretical examination may coordinate with the 

Examination and Assessment Division (EAD) of 

STCW Office through its official e-mail address 

stcwo_ead@marina.gov.ph.  

 

 


